August 11, 2010.

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR
M.Sc. (I) ADMISSIONS

The students who have appeared for the entrance test and
are interested to take the admission for M.Sc. (I) are asked to
contact the Department of Physics, University of Pune, Pune

411007 within two days i.e. on or before 14™ August, 2010.

About ten seats are available for the admissions as five for

open and five for reserved category. The admission will be

made on first come first basis. No further communication will

be made in this connection.
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